Dear Campus Community,

I wanted to let the campus community know of a change in Human Resources.

Melanie DeSantis, our Executive Director for HR for the past five years, has left the University. Charmayne Brubaker will be acting as Interim Executive Director for Human Resources as we search for Melanie's replacement.

Melanie came to Millersville in 2006 as the Director of Professional Development and Training and served the last five years as Interim then permanent Executive Director of Human Resources. Highlights from her time at Millersville would be the development of the LeadershipMU program, creating training workshops for all employees and her work on the Bold Path Strategic Planning Steering Committee and more recently her participation with the Diversity to Inclusion Leadership Team.

Please join me in wishing Melanie success in her new position as the Assistant Vice President for Human Resources at Franklin and Marshall College.

Warm regards,

Guilbert L. Brown – Interim Vice President for Finance and Administration/CFO Finance and Administration